Backcountry Horsemen of California
San Joaquin Sierra Unit
Board Meeting Nov. 1, 2022

Call to order: 6:30
Flag salute
Roll Taken: President: Joe Kaminski, Vice President: Ruth Cramer Secretary:
Carol Kaminski, Treasurer: Gary Van Sickle
Directors: Karen Daughrity, Jan Mikkelson, Sue Van Sickle, Richard Telles,
Tami Telles, Doug Laber, Past President Duane Peverill
Minutes review and approved: 1st Jan, 2nd Duane
Correspondence: Thank you note from FSU  pack team, E-mail Robert
Redding.
Treasurer report:
Committee reports:
Education: 1st aid and saw class attended. Jim to write article.
Wilderness
Rider, Leave no Trace discussed.
Membership: Expiration cards to be sent by Jan and Jim
Newsletter:  Articles due Nov. 20.
Public Lands:
Sunshine: card sent
Shaver Lake: Closed
Big Meadows: Closed
Old Business
1. EVENTS for 2022
Nov.1 - Board meeting
Dec.6 - Board meeting
Dec. 10 - Christmas dinner
2023 EVENTS
Jan 19-23 MDO. 545 per pen. Drop dead date needed.
Feb. 16-19 Starlight Ranch
Mar. 24-26 Rendezvous Temecula.
April - Clovis Rodeo Parade
2. Christmas Dinner -$35.00 per person. Dessert to be
decided. Muriel and Susan Hamar to decorate
New Business 1. Christmas Dinner- discussed dessert for Christmas dinner.



2. Rendezvous - In Temecula, March. Workers needed for
State booth. Ruth has tickets for raffle. State is
looking for more youth involvement.
BCHA umbrella policy - national policy available.
Insurance waivers must be signed by all at each event.
To be kept for 3 years. $4.20 accessment per member to cover cost of
insurance. Revised by-laws by state. Each club must be compatible.
AB 1909, AB 1789 - grant to improve trails and add bikes.
3. Radios - 2 radios to be purchased from Duane. $20 each.
Ruth 1st, Karen 2nd
4. Conversation on poker rides - 1 allowed per year. Mid
Valley to hold one this year. To be called raffle ride.
Gorge work day - Nov. 11
Next meeting Dec. 6, 2020
Adjorn 7:20 Ruth 1st, 2nd Karen



